
 
 
Just after our longer newsletter went to print, our 
dear, sweet Tango left us. We were blessed to take 
care of him for nearly 14 years. Our hearts are 
heavy and we miss his sweet demeaner, sheltie 
smile, and little bumps on our leg asking if we 
won’t just pass him some table scraps, please. 
Tango is now with Morgan, Coosa, and our other 
dear pets that have gone on. I wish God would give 
them to us for longer – 14 years doesn’t seem like 
enough.  
 
 
 
 


